

Mayor, City of Cudahy

The City of Cudahy is seeking a volunteer applicants to fill a vacant term on the Design Review Board as well as Traffic and Safety Commission. Volunteers serve a three year term appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by the Common Council.

Members of the Design Review Board review site and architectural plans and other specifications of changes to existing and proposed structures. The Design Review Board meets on the second Tuesday of the month at approximately 6:30 p.m.

Members of the Traffic and Safety Commission shall coordinate traffic activities, review items in relation to traffic matters, and recommend to the city council and Board of Public Works and other city officials ways and means for improving traffic conditions and the administration and enforcement of traffic regulation. The Traffic & Safety Commission meets on the third Wednesday of the month at 6:00 pm, when meetings are required.

Interested citizens should submit a volunteer application form. The form can be found at www.cudahy-wi.gov, under the government page then follow the link to Board & Commissions for the volunteer form. If you have any additional questions, you can contact the office of the Mayor, 414-769-2222 or e mail at jhohenfeldt@ci.cudahy.wi.us

Mayor John Hohenfeldt City of Cudahy 05/05/2017